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Dear Lindsay and Steve,

I wanted to say thank you to you and your members for being so hospitable today. I enjoyed
everyone’s company, and was genuinely touched by how warm and friendly an atmosphere your
members created at the Rally. Your grandchildren were inquisitive and playful on and around the

bike yet they remained polite and well mannered at all times. They are a testament to the benefit of
spending time as families in a caring and fun way. Long may SLCC continue.

Finally, I would like to thank you and your members for the enthusiasm and generosity of their fund
raising efforts for North West Blood Bikes. I won’t spoil the surprise by mentioning how much you
have raised to date. Let’s just say that it’s an impressive amount, and that we all hope that the
parachute jump goes well next weekend!

Best Wishes
Tim Fairless
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"A Big Thank You"

Hi Everyone just a short message from your Charity Chair Lady.

I would like to give a big thank you to everyone for their help and support in raising
£4200 for Blood Bike North West.

From the young to the elderly, to those that have donated money, time and energy, |
didn't meet anyone over the last twelve months that didn't want to help.

I met people that donated their winnings from the Bingo we play and also bonus ball.
I have received money that people have found, pocket money and donations of cash,
it has been a real eyeopener of peoples kindness and generosity.

Not forgetting the Sky Diving duo Colin and Mark.
Once again, Thank you very much for all your help and support.

Lindsay.
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